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LAOH NEWS OF INTEREST 
 
The next meeting of the Rev. James T. O’Reilly O.S.A. Division 8, Ancient Order of Hibernians and Ladies Ancient Order of 
Hibernians is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, June 12, 2024, at the Elks Hall, 652 Andover Street, Lawrence, MA.  
Immediately after the meetings, please join us, AOH and LAOH Members and family at our annual Ice Cream Social in the 
Members’ Bar.  The Men and Ladies Divisions will be awarding their scholarships and History Essay winners at this event.   
Helen Mathison has once again offered to make Mrs. Crowley’s delicious hot fudge sauce!  Lucky us!  Our Juniors have  
also been invited!  And who doesn’t like Ice Cream!  
 
It’s hard to believe that it’s June already!  Division 8 LAOH has been busy since we started off our year last 
September.  Thank you to all that have been supportive of our organization.  It does matter to us!! 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS:  Bus Trip to The Brook in Seabrook and McGuirks on Hampton Beach leaving the Elks 
at 12:30PM on June 23, 2024 returning approximately 6:45PM.  Cost is $35.00 pp.  Please join us, AOH and LAOH 
Members, family and friends.  It is sure to be a fun time!  Contact President Nyhan-Doherty at 978-390-3400 if 
interested. 
 
Fisher Cats Game – July 28th  @ 1:30PM – Manchester, NH - see Men’s newsletter for additional information. 
 
Important:  Please notify an officer of the Division if you have a change of address as it costs the Division money if  
the mail is returned.  
 
DUES ARE NOW DUE – PLEASE  send your checks for $30.00 for your 2023 LAOH dues to Joyce Buckley at  
30 Marique Drive, Lawrence, MA and please enclose your Traveling Card.  It will be marked and returned.  Better yet, 
come to a meeting and enjoy the company of your fellow members.  Those of you that want to take advantage of 
paying your dues via Venmo, our Venmo account is:  @JABuckley.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact Anne-Marie at 978-794-0911.   
 
Applications for membership forms are available through your officers or at a Division meeting.  Consider having a  
friend or relative join.  Contact an officer of the Division for more information.  The Division 8 LAOH Junior Division  
is also seeking members.  Contact Isabelle Gannon for more information at 978-688-4358.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Upcoming dates to remember: 
 

June 
12th  – Monthly Division meeting &Ice Cream Social and Scholarships and History Essay awards 

23rd – Bus Trip to The Brook and McGuirks 
 

July 
28th – Fisher Cats Game 

 
September 

11th – Division meeting 
 

Wherever you go and whatever you do,  

May the luck of the Irish be there with you. 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 

See you in September! 


